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Dear Psychiatric Residential Treatment Provider, 

 

The Division of Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities, and Substance Abuse Services is requesting 

that each Psychiatric Residential Treatment Facility (PRTF) in the state complete the attached survey.  

The purpose of the survey is to assist the Division with implementing the legislative requirements for the 

payment of educational services in PRTFs as directed by the North Carolina General Assembly in 

Senate Bill 744 / S.L. 2014-100- Appropriations Act of 2014-EDUCATION OF CHILDREN IN 

PRIVATE PSYCHIATRIC RESIDENTIAL TREATMENT FACILITIES, SECTION 8.39.  

 

Please have the appropriate staff member at your facility complete the survey and send it via email to 

Eric Harbour at Eric.Harbour@dhhs.nc.gov within ten days of receipt.  Questions regarding the survey 

may be directed via email to Spencer.Clark@dhhs.nc.gov or by telephone at (919)-733-4670. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Eric Harbour 

Child Lead, Community Mental Health Section 

Division of Mental Health, Developmental Disabilities and Substance Abuse Services 

Department of Health and Human Services 
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